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As a longtime supporter of gun safety, I am neutral on SB 348-1.  I applaud your 

efforts to move forward gun safety legislation in our great state of Oregon.  The 

school shooting in Tennessee yesterday reminds us of the great need for common 

sense regulations.  However, please do not weaken Measure 114 in any way.  Thank 

you! 


